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Panel on Home Affairs, Legislative Council
Legislative Council Building

8 Jackson Road, Central

Hong Kong

(Attn: Ms Louisa Yeung)

Dear Ms Yeung,
Panel on Home Affairs

Thank you for your letter dated 19 May 2010, enclosing an email
from a member of the public (Mr Tsang) expressing views on the
‘e-Stations’ at the Public Enquiry Service Centres of our District Offices.

We note Mr Tsang’s views and we are taking action to thoroughly
consider how we can make use of these ‘e-Stations’ to better serve the
public. We shall let the Panel know once a decision on the matter has
been made.

Yours sincerely,

m@
(John FW Ho )
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for Director of Home Affairs



